
 

 
The Mortgage Bankers Association (MBA) is the national association representing the real estate finance industry, 
an industry that employs more than 280,000 people in virtually every community in the country. Headquartered in 
Washington, D.C., the association works to ensure the continued strength of the nation's residential and commercial 
real estate markets, to expand homeownership, and to extend access to affordable housing to all Americans. MBA 
promotes fair and ethical lending practices and fosters professional excellence among real estate finance employees 
through a wide range of educational programs and a variety of publications. Its membership of over 2,200 companies 
includes all elements of real estate finance: mortgage companies, mortgage brokers, commercial banks, thrifts, REITs, 
Wall Street conduits, life insurance companies, and others in the mortgage lending field. For additional information, 
visit MBA's Web site: www.mba.org. 
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Rick Hill is the Vice President of Industry Technology at the Mortgage 

Bankers Association. He is responsible for managing MBA’s technology 

initiatives within the real estate finance industry, managing MBA’s 

technology committees, and developing technology content for MBA 

conferences and events.   

Before joining MBA, Hill was the Director of Data Strategy at Fannie Mae, 

where he was responsible for data standards and best practices, data 

management including the company's data warehouse, and managing the relationship with regulatory 

agencies relating to information requirements. 

Hill began his career as a senior auditor at Deloitte, after earning his B.B.A. in accounting from The 

College of William and Mary. He is also a Certified Public Accountant. 

 

 


